
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 11/29/2016 9:20:53 AM
Subject: SCDOT Advisory

SCDOT has allowed contractor Anderson Columbia Co. Inc., to perform a patching operation that will require a 
lane closure on I-26 westbound at mile marker 118 in Lexington County on Tuesday, Nov. 29, 2016, after the 
morning peak traffic (approximately 9:15 a.m. or 9:30 a.m. start time).

SCDOT anticipates the lane closure ending around noon.

This lane closure is required to allow the contractor to complete a patching operation from an accident with a 
diesel spill that occurred on Nov. 15.

One westbound lane will be closed and two lanes will remain open during the work. Motorists are advised to 
use caution in the work zone.

Message signs informing motorists of the work were installed Nov. 28.
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